AMERICAN PHILOSOPHICAL ASSOCIATION, EASTERN DIVISION

March 20, 1961

To Members of the 'Easfern Division:

A good many of you responded to our request for suggestions of symposium
subjects. Preparations are now being made for some of these subjects by inviting

speakers and commentators to deal with them.

Among the other subjects suggested are a number on which we think it would
be very desirable to have sessions, provided enough appropriate papers are submitted.
These are:

(1) Oriental Philosophy
(2) Existentialism in Ethics
(3) Philosophy of Language

(4) Philosophy and Literature
(5) The nature of aesthetic theory and art-criticism
(6) Problems in philosophical psychology

We would be glad to receive abstracts of papers dealing with any of these
subjects (and, of course, any other subjects) by April 10, 1961, in time for our next
committee meeting. Abstracts should be sent to Professor Beardsley at Swarthmore
College, Swarthmore, Pa.
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